Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Sherry Tarasoff - Curbside Organics Program Update - CK 7830-7

From: Web NoReply < web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 3:48 PM

To: City Council < <u>City.Council@Saskatoon.ca</u>>

Subject: Email - Communication - Sherry Tarasoff - Curbside Organics Program Update - CK 7830-7

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, January 7, 2022 - 15:47

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, January 07, 2022 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name Sherry Last Name Tarasoff

Phone Number

Emai Address

Peterson

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Item 8.1.2 Curbside Organics Program Update

Meeting (if known) SPC-EUCS on January 10, 2022

Comments

From the Information Report:

"Other municipalities suggested that the best form of resident feedback is to survey residents following a year of having the service. The Administration can also analyze set-out rate and tonnage in the winter months to determine if there are program savings from adjusting collection frequency in the winter months."

From Appendix 1:

"The research showed that there are very few examples of a City that provides biweekly year-round collection frequency for organics."

I propose that resident feedback be gathered now with the current subscription program. Taxpayers that already pay for this service would be excellent residents to gather feedback from. I subscribe to the Green Cart Program. The last pickup for my green bin was on November 1st. It has been over 2 months now and my green bin is almost 1/4 full with food waste. Before I start filling my green bin with yard waste in the spring, I would be happy to participate and advise the City on the status of organics in my bin. I do not support bi-weekly year-round collection as my green bin does not fill up over the winter.

Thank you,
Sherry Tarasoff
Attachments
Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: